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To: David C. Childs A-76comments/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc: Randy Roth <Randy.Roth@hawaii.gov>, Sam Slom <sbh@lava.net>, Adrian Moore <adrianm@rppi.org>, 
Malia Zimmerman <MaliaMZ@aol.com> 

Subject: Support for President Bush's Privatization Plan 
 
The Grassroot Institute of Hawaii supports the efforts of the 
administration to subject some 850,000 federal jobs to genuine 
competition with focus on the end result desired -- quality, desired 
service to customers. 
 
The efforts of OFPP to improve Circular A-76 is appreciated and 
supported.  It certainly needs a makeover.  The assumption that all 
activities are "presumed to be commercial" moves the problem of 
providing government goods and services to the task of making customers 
happy and eventually opens the door to getting the government back 
inside the fence defined by the US Constitution. 
 
Good job.  Let us know if we can help. 
 
Please note above e-mail address of Randy Roth, Policy Adviser to 
Governor Lingle.  We need similar action here and he will be addressing 
such as soon as initial organzational problems are solved. 
 
Richard O. Rowland President (808) 487-4959 
Grassroot Institute of Hawaii 
http://www.grassrootinstitute.org/ 
 

 




